
● Workers go on strike at great sacrifice to themselves and their families. They do it for 
a greater good. This act of sacrifice and commitment should not be impoverishing. 
Our system should have the backs of workers who are at such extremes over intolerable 
conditions in the workplace that they’ve gone on strike. 

● Workers take strike action in service of the populations we serve and in concern for the 
sustainability of the Oregon healthcare system on which we all rely. Patients and 
communities are primary in why healthcare workers build strong contract campaigns, up to 
and including when necessary, going on strike. 

● Providence leadership is failing to bargain in good faith by delaying returning to negotiations, 
in the hope, I feel, to “starve” the nurses into accepting a lesser contract. To know that 
unemployment benefits were available would greatly improve our ability to go without pay 
and continue to strike for patient safety and a fair contract. 

 


